
  

April 2021 

Greetings to all Ashford Lake property owners!  
This is an update of lake activities and 
information. 

Upcoming Events 

Spring Clean Up/ Pizza Lunch: May 22, 2021, 
8:00-12:00  

Meet at Sunset Beach. A great opportunity to help 
the community and meet your neighbors!  Pizza 
lunch will follow at Sunset Beach. 

Boat Parade: July 4th 

ALPOA Beach Parking Passes 

To prevent the use of the beaches by non-ALPOA 
members, beach-parking passes will be required 
again this year. Attach it to your mirror when you 
park at either beach. If you need a new beach 
pass, please contact Ann Milner at 860-884-5643 
for a replacement. ALPOA property owners need 
to accompany guests when using Sunset and East 
Beaches. No property owner has a right to issue an 
open invitation to non-resident friends or 
acquaintances to use our lake or beaches. 

If a car has no beach pass, a letter will be placed 
on the windshield reminding them this is a private 
beach.  State police could be called if a car is 
parked without a pass a second time. It is the 
responsibility of all ALPOA members to monitor 
this situation.  

The Board will continue to work diligently to 
protect the privacy and rights of ALPOA members 
who use the beaches; but we need help from the 
community. It has been suggested that a 
community watch subcommittee be formed to 
deal exclusively with beach matters. Please 
contact a Board member if you are willing to 
support our community in this area.  
board@alpoa.org 

alpoa.org 

Please check the website frequently for updates.  
Property owners can now pay assessments with a 
debit or credit card on the website. 

Speed Limit 15 mph           

Our community includes many walkers and 
families with young children.  Please drive slowly! 

IF YOU SEE IT-REPORT IT 

In all matters pertaining to illegal activity, 
including trespassing on ALPOA common elements 
(lake, dam, roads, beaches), property owners may 
contact law enforcement directly and are 
encouraged to do so. While the Board is happy to 
report any incident and appreciates being 
informed, when time is of the essence, call the CT 
State Police, Troop C.  

                    (860) 896-3200 

                      

Boat Information 

If you or your guests use your boats in another 
waterway, please be sure to wash off your boats 
with soap and water before putting them back in 
the lake to prevent invasive plants from being 
brought into Ashford Lake. 

ALPOA Boat Stickers 

Owners need to attach ALPOA stickers to all their 
boats to properly identify them.  Contact Denise 
Pillion for stickers at 860-617-3642. 

Pet Waste 

Pet waste is a potential public health risk.  Please 
keep our watershed healthy.  Pick up after your 
pet. 

         

Thank You To All Our Volunteers 

We have many great volunteers who help out with 
projects around the lake!  The more work done by 
volunteers means our assessment dollars go 
further!   



  


